
Youth Travel Ambassadors

The week of 20th November was Road Safety week at Platanos College which meant that our

Youth Travel Ambassadors (YTAs) were spreading their message of safety to all the pupils in the

school. The group started last year with a team of year 7s and is now in its second year of

existence. The team comprises of five year 7 and eight year 8 pupils. Their job is to educate,

enlighten and create awareness of road travel safety as well as being responsible citizens of

travel.

The YTAs hosted assemblies for year 7 and 8 during Road Safety week and launched the

Transport for London (TFL) poster competition with ended the 30th November.

During the assembly, the winner of last year’s Oyster Wallet Competition was announced. The

winner of the competition was Abrar Zahran in 8A who wins a £10 voucher from a store of his

choice. Additionally, all year 8 pupils receive an oyster wallet with Abrar’s design.
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